
                                                                                               

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/54                                                                                                 4th October’ 2023 

 

Annual Day Practice 

(Grades III-V) 
 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)!  

We are thrilled to share exciting news about our upcoming Annual Day event SAMARSATA- Towards 

tomorrow, Together for grades III- V scheduled for the 14th of October. 

In preparation for this grand celebration, we want to ensure that our students deliver a stellar performance. To 

achieve this, we have arranged additional practice sessions for your children on Saturday, the 7th of October, 

from 8:30 AM to 1:30 PM. 

Please note: 

1. All students of grades III-V are required to report to school at 8:30 AM 

2. Practice sessions will end at 1:30 PM. 

3. Dispersal of students will be from respective classrooms at 1:45 PM. 

4. Pickup and drop off for the students has to be coordinated by parents. 

5. Ensure that you carry the physical ESCORT CARD for smooth dispersal. Virtual Image of the same 

on the mobile phone will not be accepted.  

6. Please ensure that your child brings a nutritious breakfast and a filling lunch in a tiffin box, 

along with a water bottle, packed in a small backpack. 

 

Our young stars are brimming with enthusiasm and dedication. They are putting in their best efforts to make 

this Annual Day a memorable one for all of you.  

We kindly request your cooperation in ensuring your child's attendance on the mentioned date and time. These 

extended practice hours will help them refine their performances and shine on stage. 

We look forward to your continued support in making the Annual Day a resounding success. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Dr Himani Tyagi 

Principal 

 


